
 

 

Mr. John Rooney 
Assistant Commissioner of Public Works 
City Hall 
730 Washington Avenue 
Racine, WI  53403 
 
Dear John, 
 
Prior to the recent road reconstruction of Douglas Avenue, three large flower pots were located 
to the north of the Karl Jonas statute.  Those flower pots were replaced with new ones as part 
of the overall enhancement of the area.  The Douglas Avenue Business Improvement District 
(BID) was able to salvage the three pots in hopes of using them in other areas of the corridor.   
 
The largest of the three pots was relocated to the new city park at Hamilton Street and Douglas 
Avenue.  It makes a perfect focal point for the space.  The Douglas Avenue BID is seeking your 
permission to relocate the two smaller pots to the corner of Charles Street and Douglas 
Avenue.  Below is a rendering of how we would like to locate the pots. 
 

  



The Douglas Avenue BID is willing to pay for the costs associated with relocating the pots and 
for the plantings that occur three times per year.  Thank you for your consideration.  Please let 
me know if you need any additional information or if there are any committee or Common 
Council meetings that I should attend.  
 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
       Devin Sutherland 
       Executive Director 
 
 


